A+ Archer News





We hope everyone had a good Spring Break and were able to recharge your "batteries" as the end of the school year is quickly approaching! For your convenience we have uploaded all grades and they are available for you to check on your parent portal through Infinite Campus.

We are gearing up for testing which begins next week for all grade levels. Please remember to have your child eat a healthy breakfast, attend school on time and please, please, <u>avoid any early check outs</u> throughout the day.

ATTENTION 11th graders: the guidelines for the ACT test have changed for this year. No backpacks or cellphones are allowed in the testing area. On April 2nd you will only need your computer, computer charger and a pencil. Any backpacks or cellphones that are brought to school that day, will be placed in a safe locked room until testing is completed. Thank you so much for your consistent support to our school.

Kind regards, Rachele Reese Principal





Save The Date

3/25-3/28- Spirit Week
April 2nd- State testing begins
April 12- Junior/Senior Prom

For More Information

aplusaz.org 520.265.5589